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Brief Report 

REPORT OF  WORLD STANDARDS’  DAY- 14th OCTOBER 2018   

The Institution of Engineers (India) Faridabad Local Centre in association with Department of 

Electronics Engineering, YMCA UST celebrated its World Standards’ Day on 14
th

 October 2018 at 

YMCA UST, Faridabad. The Event started with lighting the lamp of knowledge. Er. Subhash 

CHANDER, Chairman while delivering the welcome address stated that each year on 14
th
 October is 

celebrated as World Standards’ Day which means paying tribute to the collaborative efforts of the 

thousands of experts worldwide who develop the voluntary technical agreements that are published as 

international standards.  

IE(I) Faridabad Local Centre in association with YMCA University of Science & Technology organized a 

design competition wherein students had to identify the problem around them and how they can solve it 

using latest technologies and how these standards play a part in it. We have received 20 entries from 

different colleges. Out of which 5 best were selected for on stage presentation. Each presentations were 

punctuated with Audience Q/A Sessions and meaningful discussions. 3 Best Presentations judged by Jury 

Er. A.K. Sehgal, Er. Subhash CHANDER and Er. N.D. Arora were awarded.  

Ms. Neha Yadav ,Keynote Speaker, Scientist C, Bureau of Indian Standards gave a detailed 

description about BIS and its activities. Dr. Pradeep Kumar, Associate Professor, YMCA in his theme 

speech stated that some say standards stifle creativity but it is essential for developing stuff that fits 



together.  

Er. Sandeep Handa, Honorary Secretary, proposed vote of thanks to the attendees, industrialists and 

speakers for deliberating on this key issue and coming out with innovative ideas. Attended by 35 

participants the event was a grand success. 

 

Er. Sandeep Handa, FIE 
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